
From: Daniel Rawley
To: EFSEC mi Comments
Subject: Comments on request for extension of the expiration date of the Site Certification Agreement for Whistling Ridge

Energy, LLC
Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 9:36:32 AM

External Email

Although I consider myself a layman concerning legal matters, it is hard for me to
understand who you can provide an extension to a permit that has expired  March 5,
2022, over two years ago.   By providing an extension to a permitted project that has
expired, you are setting a precedence which will reflect poorly on EFSEC and it's
members.  I urge you to deny this request.

Dan Rawley
Underwood,  WA
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